
June 19, 2018 

Public Hearing FY 2018-2019 Budget 

6:45 p.m. 

 

The Town of Pink Hill Board of Commissioners were scheduled to have a public hearing on the 

FY 2018-2019 budget on Tuesday, June 19, 2018 at 6:45 p.m. in the Town Hall Board Room.  

Present for the meeting were Mayor Pro Tem Mike Hill, Commissioner James Quinn, Town 

Attorney George Jenkins, and Town Clerk Kimberly Mitchell.  

 

Mike said as Mayor Pro Tem, I declare this public hearing open.  He said is there anyone who 

wants to speak in favor of the 2018-2019 town budget? He then said is there anyone who wants 

to speak in opposition to the 2018-2019 town budget?  

 

Mayor Pro Tem Mike Hill said because there is not a quorum, I hereby recess this public hearing 

until 6:45 Monday, June 25.  Anyone wishing to speak in favor or opposition to the budget may 

speak at that time.  Those who have spoken tonight will have their remarks conveyed to the 

Mayor and Commissioner(s) who could not be here tonight. 

 

 

 

June 19, 2018 

Regular Board Meeting 

7:00 p.m. 

 

The Town of Pink Hill Board of Commissioners were scheduled to have the monthly board 

meeting on Tuesday, June 19, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall Board Room. Present for the 

meeting were Mayor Pro Tem Mike Hill, Commissioner James Quinn, Town Attorney George 

Jenkins and Town Clerk Kimberly Mitchell.  

 

Visitors present were Chris Humphrey and Al Rachide.  

 

Mayor Pro Tem Mike Hill said I call the June 19, 2018, Pink Hill Town Commission meeting to 

order.  At this time we do not have a quorum present, so I declare this meeting recessed until a 

quorum can be present.  We will be in recess until Monday night, June 25, at 7:00. 

 

 

  

 


